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I do apologise most sincerely for not replying to your letter of
19th May 1998. I have to confess that it got attached to other documents and we have
only just realised that it has remained unanswered.

The Princess Royal was very interested to learn of the work done
by Anita Milanian for Save The Children Fund and was particularly moved to read of
the rescue of the baby. It must have been a very satistying experience for Ms
Milanian to know that she had helped save a life. I have passed a copy of this
correspondence to Save The Children Fund and I know that they will be pleased to
know about the excellent work being done in the Los Angeles area

It was kind of you to write and Her Royal Highness has asked me
to send her best wishes to you and to Ms Milanian. Once again, please accept my
sincere apologies for this very late reply.
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